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Park Point 5-Miler Race Traffic Advisory    

The Park Point 5-Miler Race will be held Thursday evening, July 18th, starting at 6:30 p.m. on Minnesota Avenue. The race will begin on
Minnesota Avenue near Sky Harbor Airport. Runners will run north on the roadway to a turnaround near 23rd Street, then return to the Park to
finish near the Beach House. Participants in a 2 mile walk will accompany the runners.

Minnesota Avenue between 23rd Street and the Parking lots near the end of Park Point will close to traffic from 6 p.m. until approximately 9 p.m.

Motorists wanting to enter Park Point will be stopped at 23rd Street, and those already at the Park will be held there, beginning at 6 p.m., for
approximately 90 minutes. 

Motorists going to or leaving Park Point during these times should anticipate this delay and plan accordingly. Motorists should also be alert to
runners in the roadway and officers directing traffic near 23rd Street and in the Park Point recreation area.

The Park Point 5-Miler is a Young Athletes Foundation event, a program of Grandma's Marathon. 
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